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On November 13, 2024, The Oxford College of Arts celebrated Fresher's Day with a vibrant cultural 
event, welcoming the new batch of undergraduate students. The event, which saw an attendance of 41 
students, was filled with energy, enthusiasm, and a sense of camaraderie as seniors and juniors came 
together to mark the beginning of a new academic journey. 

Event Highlights: 

- Welcome Address: The event began with a warm welcome address by the college principal, who 
emphasized the importance of academic excellence and extracurricular engagement. 

- Cultural Performances: The fresher's showcased their talents through various cultural performances, 
including dance, music, and skits. Each act highlighted the diverse skills and creativity of the new 
students. 

- Interactive Games: To foster interaction and break the ice, several fun games and activities were 
organized. These activities helped the new students get to know each other and their seniors better. 

- Mr. and Ms. Fresher Contest: A highlight of the event was the Mr. and Ms. Fresher contest, where 
participants displayed their talents, answered witty questions, and walked the ramp. The winners were 
crowned based on their overall performance. 

- Vote of Thanks: The event concluded with a vote of thanks by the student council, expressing gratitude 
to the faculty, organizers, and participants for making the event a grand success. 

The cultural Fresher's Day provided a wonderful platform for new students to showcase their talents, 
bond with peers, and feel a part of the college community. The event was a resounding success, setting a 
positive tone for the academic year ahead. 


